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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

A number of ladies met at the Tarras Cafe to enjoy lunch and to plan further activities for 
the rest of the years meetings.  If there is anything you would like to do, please let us 
know!  We still have a month or two to fill so open to all suggestions!

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

Tarras Talk
Find us online at www.tarras.org.nz 

NEXT MEETING:-
Come and enjoy a session of Restorative Yoga.  Relaxing 
and great for absolutely anyone! This is not your regular 

yoga, but a slow and restful way of stretching your 
body.Depending on what people would like, we may stop 

for an early dinner in Wanaka as well.

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:-

 May 17th, June 21st June, July 19th,
August 25th, - Daffodil Day, September 

20th October 18th, November 15th, 
December - TBC 

ANZAC SERVICE
Tarras War Memorial Hall

10am 25th April
 Tea/coffee and ANZAC biscuits after.

Community volunteers required to help setup
the hall and clean up afterwards please.
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka
Search Tarras School

Date:- Wednesday 12th April

Time:-  2pm

Hosted by:   Debs

Address:-  2280 SH8

 Ph: 0212833822

Book Club
Mālō ni

If you follow our Facebook page you will be aware that students have recently been able to 
use the swimming pool again for swim training and water confidence lessons.  This has been 
made possible by the hard work and long hours put into the project by Liz Carroll-Lowe.  Liz 
worked hard to secure funding for the pool re-fibre glassing and project managed from start 
to finish.  The last part of this stage was the installation  There are a couple more ideas 
floating around in Liz’s head to complete the pool area, so although the project is not 
complete in her mind, we could not be any more thankful to her for getting the Tarras School 
swimming pool user friendly again.

The re-fiberglassing work was carried out by contractors from The Composite Group based in 
Christchurch.  This business was extremely responsive to our needs and provided support at 
all stages of the project.  Scaffolding and shrink wrap was supplied at a heavily discounted 
rate by Southern Lakes Scaffolding, these guys jumped in at the last minute to save the 
project from having to stop before it got started.  The chemicals had to be stored in a specific 
way and R and R Hiab in Cromwell provided a container for this purpose at no cost, Nichols of 
Cromwell have provided two gorgeous benches for spectators to use - the wonderful people 
donated one and sold us the other at cost price.  The engraved plaques for these benches 
come from John Swan in Dunedin.

Funding was secured from the following places : Otago Community Trust, Cromwell 
Community Board (CODC), Christchurch Airport Community Fund, Otago Community Trust, 
Friends of Tarras School, Tarras School and a small amount of anonymous personal 
donations.  Tarras School would like to thank all of the above for their support in this project.

The Tarras community once again rallied together and should feel incredibly proud.  
Providing accommodation, Team Tarras who provided meals for the contractors, answering 
frantic phone calls to come and move items with a tractor to right at the end with a group of 
parents cleaning up the area ready for use.  Without the community support the project 
would not have been as successful as it was. The contractors all felt spoiled during their time 
here and Tarras School is happy that they left our small village with such positive feelings.  

As the next stages of the project continue it is hoped that the community continue to support 
this project as hopefully for summer 2023/24 there will be a working solar system and shade 
for all to enjoy poolside.  

FOTS have two fundraisers before winter: 
1. 29th April - rogaine catering for the Bendigo Rogaine held by Highland Events
2. 13th May - Drive in Family Movie - Showing “War with Grandpa” starring Robert DeNiro 

and Uma Thurman
If you think you can support either of these in any way email fotssecretary@tarras.school.nz

RachelleLeft: Lyn Haynes Tarras Woman 
and Tarras Dog Trial President 1994 
to 1997 competed at the Centenary 
Trials
Above: Local competitor Trix 
from Tarras in class 2

Tarras Golf Club News

 

Tarras Golf Club-Opening day was held on 25th 
March with an Ambrose game played.  

Gandhi & Chrissie Lucas and Alison & Dick Loeff- 
Brown were  the winners with nett 57. 

Women’s first Club day of the season was 30th 
March and the Men’s first Club day is 1st April. 

The annual Lethbridge Trophy inter-club with 
Wanaka is at Wanaka on Anzac Day

Our Club Tournament is on Saturday 6th May.

TARRAS COLLIE DOG CLUB CENTENARY
A couple of pics of the recent Tarras Collie Dog Trials 
Centenary.  By all accounts a great success!

FIREWOOD For Sale:
 Dry Willow:

   $80 cubic metre:
Contact Ginny: 027 417 8053
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